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, ·wHITE HOUSE 

WASHINGTON 

September 30, 1976 

Dear Ethel: 

Thanks to your fine efforts, and the 
cooperation of a great many people, my 
trip to Philadelphia on September 23 
and 24 was most enjoyable. You did a 
great job in organizing the party fol­
lowing my debate with Governor Carter, 
and I know you personally handled many 
of the details connected to this trip. 
It was good to see you, and I hope there 
will be an opportunity for another meeting 
in the near future. Meanwhile, you have . 
my gratitude for your help on this occasion 
and for your continuing efforts on my behalf. 

With warm personal rii 
Dr. Eth 
Room 58 -B 
City Hall 
Philadelphia, 

f! f.~ ~--r"· 
Pennsylvania 19107 9 ' 
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